
 
 
 
Item: 

Contract for Accounting Services No. 12041 - Carr, Riggs & Ingram, LLC 

Requested Action:  

The Board is asked to receive the recommendation   

Background: 

 

At the June 27th meeting, the CTAC Board authorized staff to schedule a meeting with CRI to 
negotiate deliverables and funding for the remaining term of the current contract. The meeting 
is scheduled for July 8th at 3:30pm at the Trust office. The following individuals were invited and 
accepted the invitation; Todd Hutchison (Alachua County) Nicole Odom & Kristy Goldwire (CTAC 
Staff) Dr. Maggie Labarta (CTAC Board Chair) Frank Mason, Louanne Lewis & Courtney Orr (CRI). 
 
Following the meeting, CTAC staff will make a funding recommendation and provide a revised 
Scope of Work for review and approval during the July 11th Board meeting. 

Attachments: 

N/A 

Programmatic Impact: 

N/A 

Fiscal Impact: 

$70,000.00 

Recommendation: 

Staff recommends approval  


